
 

 

RBC Place London Access Update 
 

Please be advised that the City of London has closed access to Wellington Rd. between 
Horton and King, including under the train underpass as well as a portion of York St 
west of the intersection. 

Vehicle access to the RBC Place London underground parking lot will be from York St. 
when travelling West only while work is being completed.  Any vehicle exiting the 
parking garage will have to make left hand turns ONLY, no exceptions. 

Deliveries to the RBC Place London loading dock will still be possible.  Trucks will have 
to approach from the North, travelling South on Wellington Rd. to gain access.  When 
exiting the loading dock drivers will have to make right hand turns ONLY, no exceptions. 

If you require any assistance accessing the RBC Place London loading dock, please 
call the RBC Place London Facilities team at 519-859-6393. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this temporary adjustment to 
accessing RBC Place London.  

 

 

 


